The HYMA Project has been kindly supported by The South African Norwegian Education & Music
Programme (MMINO)

Disclaimer - This message may contain information which is private, privileged or confidential and does
not necessarily reflect the views of the project's musicians, sponsors or funders. It is intended solely for the
use of the individual or entity named in the message. If you are not the intended recipient of this message,
please accept our apologies and notify the sender thereof and delete the message. Neither the sender, 3rd
Ear Music or The HYMAProject musician's shall incur any liability resulting from information or views
expressed herein.

-—- Original Message -—-

From: Ellioit Landy

To: 3rd Ear Music

Sent: 28 February, 2004 15:04

Subject: Re: 3rd Ear's New Years Hidden Years Music Message 2004 -E-L

Hi David:
Just a hello.

We saw the documentary on South Africa and how music drove the
revolution. I was waiting to see your contributions up there.

I wish you the best with your endeavor. I often feel the same burden - how
to insure that my archive lives on.

much love to you all

elliott

Elliott Landy

LandyVision, inc.

218 Goat Hill Rd.
Woodstock NY 12498

(845) 247-8881
http://www.landyvision.com/




